On Monday, June 27, 2005, Dr. Richmond asked the following question regarding agenda item G7 - Adult Education and Family Literacy Grant for the Comprehensive Family Literacy Services:
 

Question:    How are parent power school sites chosen?

 

Response:  "Parent Power" is a phrase that was coined by the Office of Adult and Community Education about five years ago. It denotes family literacy programs that were originally funded by state grant dollars. Other Districts title these grant funded family literacy programs by other names. 

Our Office originally targeted low performing schools and we went out and recruited the principals of C, D and F rated schools. After running these programs at numerous schools over the last five years, principals started coming to us to request a Parent Power program at their school.   Based on grant funding the Parent Power program will be implemented in schools as requested.   
Schools qualify for the program based on the following criteria:
· low performing;
· principal support;
· school's ability to sustain the program after grant expires;
· number of programs within the area/zone.
This particular program at Rolling Green Elementary is run through the community school program at Forest Hill Community High School.
